

ENROLLMENT AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

April 26, 2012

ì

Dear Student:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been named to the Dean's Honor List at New York City College of Technology for the fall semester of the academic year 2011-2012. This honor is awarded only to students who achieve a 3.5 grade point average for all classes attempted. In recognition of this achievement, your official college transcript now bears the notation, "Deans List" below the grades earned for the semester.

There is nothing more important to any college than seeing its students succeed, both in their classes and in their subsequent careers. As Vice President of Enrollment and Student Affairs of the college, I am especially proud when students excel, as you have done. I trust that I will have the opportunity to congratulate you on other semesters of excellent achievement at graduation.

Once again, please accept my congratulations for your academic achievement in being named to the fall 2011 Dean's Honor List. Continued success at City Tech!

Sincerely,

Margela Katz-Armoga

Vice President of Enrollment

And Student Affairs